

Childhood Cancer Connection
PO BOX 17176
Galveston, TX 77552
O 409.240.1933 F 409.747.6618
W cccrccamp.org
E info@rccamp.org

May 24, 2022

Care Camps Attn: Karen McAndrew 2981 Ford St. Ext. PMB179 Ogdensburg, NY 13669-3474

Dear Karen & Care Camps:

Words cannot express how thankful we are in being a recipient of the \$7,500.00 grant which was received in May of 2022.

As you well know The Rainbow Connection, sponsored by Childhood Cancer Connection, Inc., is the summer camp for patients with cancer and blood disorders as well as their siblings. We have recently also brought in the children whose parents have been diagnosed with cancer. Cancer is a disease that affects everyone in the family, and we are privileged to be able to provide some relief and normalcy to the families when able. Care Camps has played a significant role in providing the funds for the support and we are forever grateful.

We look forward to many years of Care Camps and look forward to photos we will be taking with the materials sent to us.

Please feel free to visit our website at www.cccrccamp.org and "SUBSCRIBE" to us. By subscribing your will receive our quarterly online newsletter and any other essential information related to Childhood Cancer Connection, Inc.

Sincerely,

Catalina R. Castro

Board Member, Childhood Cancer Connection, Inc. Camp Director, The Rainbow Connection

A 501(c)3 Non-Profit Organization

Catalina R. Castro

EIN# 75-5065034